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DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Bryn Williams <Bryn.Williams@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Wroxton Motocross Track

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Gemma Magnuson,

As homeowners in Hornton my wife & I would like to submit our strongest objection to the proposal on the 
motocross track on the edge of our village. Firstly we find it ludicrous that after years of operating (essentially) 
illegally next to our village that any consideration would be given to reward such behaviour by allowing an 
expansion of the operation. As a motorcyclist and former motocrosser myself I cannot imagine how you would 
let this motocross operation continue in this location. The noise pollution to the village of Hornton & environs on 
top of the damage to the local ecology seem to be reason enough to put a stop to this proposal. There looks to 
be no serious enforcement provisions for the noise requirements set forth in this proposal. That is to say nothing 
of my previous mention of rewarding an "outlaw" track to continue to operate. I have been through the planning 
process before and spent good money & time meeting the requirements of the Council. This makes a mockery 
of us who try to do our best to follow those rules. 

Sincerely in opposition,

Mr & Mrs S. Zdeb 
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